
Weekly Newsletter: April 12, 2024 
Kristi Sohn Retirement Luncheon - New 

Mark your calendar for Sunday, June 2, when a retirement 

luncheon will be held after late service at noon 

celebrating the ministry of our third grade teacher, Kristi 

Sohn. Tickets for the luncheon will be available for 

purchase in the church lobby on Sundays and from the 

church receptionist during the week starting April 14. $5 a 

person or $20 a family, ages 5 and under are free.  

 
Solar Eclipse Viewing at OSL. Thanks Student Council for 

the viewing glasses.  

2  PTL Meeting 6p 

6-10  Teacher Appreciation Week 

16  Spring Instrumental Concert 
  7pm 

19  Early Childhood “I Love You” 
  Tea 11:45am 

19-22 8th Grade Trip 

27  Memorial Day 
  No school, offices closed 

31  K-8 Half day—dismiss 11:45am 
  No EC/PM extended care 

May 

14  Worship 8:30 & 10:30am 
  Connect Worship 10am 

17  Chapel 8:30am 

18-19  No EC (K-8 in session) 

19  3rd Trimester Midterm 

22-26  4th Grade Annie’s Big  
  Nature Lesson  

April 



Chapel on Wednesday Scrap Metal Collection Youth Group Fundraiser  

The OSL Youth Group will be collecting scrap 

metal from Monday, April 8 - Monday, April 15. Any 

scrap metal items can be dropped off in the trailer 

next to the Paper Gator in the Our Savior Lutheran 

parking lot during that time. Items accepted: 

Industrial scrap, appliances, small machinery, 

sheet metal, metal furniture, household items and 

more! All proceeds support the travel and 

expenses for Our Savior Lutheran youth group as 

they will attend the 2025 LCMS Youth Gathering in 

New Orleans, Louisiana. For questions or more 

information, contact Rachel Schmidt. 

Parents of 8th Graders and High School Seniors - 

New 

We invite you to the Blessing Letter 

Milestone class on Sunday, April 21, 

from 9:30am-10:15am, in the 8th 

grade classroom (room 132). The 

Blessing Letter Milestone class is 

intended to help parents write a 

meaningful and inspirational letter to their soon to 

be graduated 8th grader or high school senior. In 

addition to receiving the necessary outline and 

tools for this letter, families will receive a special 

Blessing Box for this letter as well as other 

meaningful items from your child’s faith 

development. There will also be a special worship 

blessing for you and your 8th grader or high school 

senior during the 10:30 worship service on that 

day. The class is for parents only.  

Call for Volunteers! VBS: SCUBA Diving into 

friendship with God  

Volunteers are needed for VBS 

2024 June 17-20! Our current needs 

are for a Games Coordinator and 

a Bible Story Coordinator. We 

provide all the material for you. 

Your job is gathering supplies and 

guiding the kids through a fun filled week of diving 

into friendship with God! Please contact Natalie 

Clark: natalieclark723@gmail.com if you feel 

called to join our awesome team!   

Thank You - New 

A big thank you to all of you who donated your 

time and or items to this year's Easter egg hunt!  

We are so thankful for all of you and your 

continued support for this ministry. We couldn't do 

it without you!  

Attendance and Early Pickup From School 

If your child is ill and will be out of school for the 

day, or if you need to pick your child up from 

school early, please be sure to notify both the 

office and your  

child’s teacher by calling 517-882-8665 or email 

attendance@oursaviorlansing.org. Please state  

your child's name, grade, date of absence and  

specific reason for the absence or early pick up 

time. Please sign out your child in the school office 

for early pick ups.  

CityServe: Saturday, May 18th - New 

CityServe this year will be Saturday May 18th. We 

are excited about the opportunity to help those in 

our community that may not have the ability to do 

certain projects at their homes. If you would like to 

volunteer, please help but are not able to for any 

reason, but would like to help with a monetary 

donation, you can submit that to the church office 

and designate it for Lansing CityServe. For more 

information, please visit the CityServe webpage. 

mailto:rmschmidt0528@gmail.com

